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WEEK AT A GLANCE – Jan. 27- Feb. 2 

SAT Nazareth Soccer Games @ Nazareth 

 8:00am, K-1 vs. Sacred Heart Red 

 9:00am, Grade 1-2 Naz Gold vs. Santa Sophia Gold 

10:00am, Grade 1-2 Naz Blue vs. St. Charles 

 11:00am, Grade 3-4 Naz Gold vs. Naz Blue 

 Nazareth Boys Basketball Games  

 9:45am, JV vs. Sacred Heart @ Nazareth 

9:00am, Var vs. St. Didacus @ Nazareth 

MON 3-4:30pm, JV Boys BB Practice 

 3-5:00pm, Drama 

3:45pm, Var Girls VB vs Mater Dei Blue @ Naz 

JV Girls VB to follow Varsity Game @ Naz  

TUES 7:30am, Staff Prayer  

2-Can Tuesday (Spirit Dress Day for 2 canned food 

donations) 

10:45am, Gr. 1, 3, & 5 visit Nazareth House 

3-4:00pm, Excelsior Chess 

 3-5:00pm, Drama  

 3-4:00pm, Faculty Meeting 

WED Professional Learning Day for Staff 

 Minimum Day 

 11:55am Dismissal 

 Extended Care available 

12:30-1:30pm, Coding Classes 

12:30 – 3:00pm, Drama 

THU 8:05am, Morning Assembly  

100th Day of School! 

Detention 3-3:30pm 

3-5:00pm, Drama 
 

3:45pm, Var Girls VB vs Santa Sophia @ Naz 

JV Girls VB to follow Varsity Game @ Naz 

FRI 8:00am, Parents in Prayer 

8:30am Mass 

2:50pm, Instrumental Music 

3-5:00pm, Drama 

 
FAMILY ENVELOPES 

We had 100% return of the family envelopes this week from 

grades 1, 2 & 4. We were missing 12 envelopes.  

Remember, every class with 100% 4 weeks in a row will 

receive a treat from the office. 

 
CATCH OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to Nolan Higgins (Kg), 

Christian Perkins (1st), Isla Farrell (2nd), Gia 

LoCoco (3rd), Ariana Cochran (4th), Brody 

Stidman (5th), Matyas Benz (6th), Isabella 

Scherer (7th), Madeline Poulin (8th) and Mrs. 

McGlinchey who were caught doing a good 

deed this week. 

 

REGISTRATION 2024-25 

Registration for 2024-25 will be on March 5, 6 & 7 from  

3-5:30pm for current students in good standing and recently 

accepted students at Nazareth School.   

 
 

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY 

The Faculty, Staff and Students of 

Nazareth School would like to say 

“Thank you” to all of the     

Grandparents and special guests who 

visited today. We enjoyed having you here on campus to 

celebrate Mass, visit our classrooms and sing for you. You 

are very special to all of us!   God bless you. 

 

 
THANK YOU 

Thank you to Mrs. Jerome and all of the 

many parent volunteers who helped with 

Grandparents’ Day. We appreciate all of 

your hard work for this event. It was a 

wonderful day! 

 
SPIRIT DRESS DAY – FOOD DONATIONS 

Tuesday, February 6 is 2-Can Tuesday. The 

students who brought 2 canned food donations for 

Food Drive Friday may wear their Spirit Shirt and 

jeans. 

 
FEBRUARY 7 – MINIMUM DAY 

Wednesday, February 7 is a minimum day.  Teachers will be 

observing a Professional Learning Day in the afternoon.  

Extended Care will be available. 

 
ASH WEDNESDAY 

Wednesday, February 14 is Ash Wednesday.  

Our school Mass will be at 8:30am in St. 

Francis Chapel.  All are welcome to attend. 

There will be no school Mass on Friday, February 16. 

 
MARDI GRAS ADD-ONS 

Tuesday, February 13 is Mardi Gras Day.  Students may wear 

purple, green and gold add-ons to their regular uniforms. 

 

NAZARETH NIGHT MEETING 

Tuesday, February 13th from 6-7pm in the 

Teachers' Lounge.  Please join us as we 

continue to plan Nazareth Night- Mardi 

Gras!  Earn service hours! All are welcome! 

 
REGISTRATION 2024-25 

If you have a child who is not currently enrolled at Nazareth 

School and will be ready for school in the fall, please call 

Mrs. Nancy in the office so we can place him/her on the 

priority list.   

We are currently scheduling Gesell Testing dates for 

Kindergarten. Please call Mrs. Barragan if your child will be 

ready for Preschool.  Phone numbers are listed at the top of 

this Newsletter. 
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2023-24 SCRIP PROGRAM 

The Scrip Program commitment for this 

current year ends March 31, 2024. 

To check on your updated Scrip totals, log in to 

your account at shopwithscrip.com. For the 

order parameters, select April 2, 2023, through present date.  

 

2023 TAX RECEIPTS 

Any family that needs a tax receipt for extended care and/or 

Preschool tuition for their 2023 income tax returns, please 

email Mrs. Horning at adminassist@nazarethschool.org or you 

may send a written request to the office. 

 

PARENTS IN PRAYER – ON SCHOOL MASS DAYS 

Come and pray a weekly Rosary with Parents in 

Prayer prior to the school Masses at 8:00am in St. 

Francis Chapel.  All members of the Nazareth 

Community are welcome.   

 

HEALTH NOTICE 

Parents, if your child is not feeling well or is running a fever, 

please keep them home.  All children should be symptom free 

and fever free for 24 hours before returning to school.   
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – STUDENT PICK-UP 

If a student is going home with someone other than a parent or 

guardian, please call or email the office to let us know.   Each 

day we compile a list to make pick up run more smoothly. 
 

REMINDER: Please call the school office to let us know if 

your child is absent. 
 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 
  

 

• 2/6 2-Can Tuesday – Spirit Dress Day for 2  

               canned food donations 

• 2/7 Minimum Day, 11:55am Dismissal 

Extended Care available 

Professional Learning Day for Teachers 

• 2/13 Mardi Gras Day – Students may wear Green,  

Purple and Gold add-ons to regular uniform 

MCA Fundraiser – 3rd Grade 

• 2/14 Ash Wednesday 

8:30am, Mass 

• 2/15 1st Grade Field Trip to Old Town 

9am, Sacrament of Reconciliation -  

2nd Grade 

• 2/19 Presidents’ Day Holiday 

 

Beauty and the Beast Drama Performances: 

 Thursday, 2/22 6:30pm. 

 Friday, 2/23 6:30pm. 

 Saturday, 2/24 2:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAZARETH SCHOOL SAYS “THANK YOU” 

Thank you to: 

♥   Parents for all of your notes of 

appreciation, gifts and love you 

showered on the Nazareth School 

faculty and staff this week. 

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER – BOY SCOUTS TROOP 53 

Boy Scouts Troop 53 is holding their annual Spaghetti Dinner 

on Saturday, February 24 from 5:00 to 8:00pm at the North 

Park Lions Club, 3927 Utah Street San Diego 92104. $9 for 

adults, $5 children 12 and under.   Proceeds to benefit Boy 

Scout Troop 53. 

 

Altar Servers Needed! 

Mission San Diego parishioners of all ages are needed as altar 

servers. Can you help? Qualified candidates should already 

have received First Eucharist; student must be in grade 4 or 

higher.  Training dates to be announce.  Contact Dean at 

(858) 761-1073 or dean.gipson@hdrinc.com for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 
 
 

Sisters of Nazareth 
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